
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 

OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board will hold a  
continuance of a Public Hearing, if necessary,  

on a Water Right Petition for Long-term Transfer  
under Permit 16482 (Application 17512)  
of the Department of Water Resources 

 
The Hearing, scheduled for August 22, 2011 will continue, if necessary, on  

Tuesday, August 23, 2011 
at 9:00 a.m. 

in the 
Coastal Hearing Room 

Joe Serna, Jr. Cal/EPA Building 
1001 I Street, Second Floor 

Sacramento, CA 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS  
 
Please see the original hearing notice dated June 10, 2011, for additional information 
concerning this hearing.  Questions concerning this hearing may be addressed to Staff 
Counsel David Rose at (916) 341-5196, or by email at drose@waterboards.ca.gov; to 
Senior Water Resources Engineer Patricia Fernandez at (916) 319-9141, or by email at 
pfernandez@waterboards.ca.gov; or to Water Resource Control Engineer Jean McCue 
at (916) 341-5351, or by email at jmccue@waterboards.ca.gov.   
 
 
 
 
 August 10, 2011           
Date:       Jeanine Townsend 
       Clerk to the Board 
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